Felicia Biake
m

From: L -

Sent: 15 January 2020 10:16

Te: PlanningPalicy

Subject: objection to plan ref IP307
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sir/Madam

| have received a flyer from the proposed developers of the old Co-op along Prince of Wales Drive and have just
seen a Local plan site application notice on the 20MPH sign near my property. T e

F'm writing to you to let you know that if and when a planning application Is submitted  am planning to object to the
proposals.

Yours Sincerely

Terry Forster



